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 Dear Students and Staff, 

  

Given the sudden surge of COVID-19 confirmed cases in Hong Kong over the last few days, the 

Senior Management has decided that, the University will not start any essential face-to-face 

activities, e.g. practicum, clinical skills training, hands-on laboratory, and studio sessions, next 

week. 

The University will closely monitor the evolving situation to determine the future arrangements for 

essential face-to-face activities. 

Please take care and stay vigilant, and follow good hygiene habits and to ensure your personal good 

health! 

  

Alex Wai 

Chairman, Task Force on the Delivery of Online Teaching 

  

  

 


